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This week, we have continued the implementation of the project, prepared the presentation and made some research. Below are the detailed descriptions of each of these tasks.

· Presentation

We have made a meeting and decided on the material to be presented. Introduction, Features, Modules, and our new defined language ASM++ have been emerged as the main topics. While preparing the Modules part, we have drawn the block diagram of each module, which was very useful, and revised the structure of each module. And while preparing the ASM++ part, we had revised and made some corrections on the definition of our language ASM++. Consequently, working for the presentation gave us a chance to improve our design. 

After deciding on the topics, Mahmut and Özgür have prepared the slides, and Özgür was the one to make the presentation. 

· Implementation

We have continued working on the Graphical User Interface of our project PIDE. We have investigated some open source java projects to examine the editor implementations, and to discover if there are some segments that we can use in our editor. During this search, we had learn a lot about how to implement and editor an decided to implement our own editor, and the initial version of our editor is now completed with limited features. 

We have also worked on the workspace pane of the GUI and improved it.

· Research

We had determined two main research topics according to our needs for the prototype implementation. These are how to make an assembler and how to make a simulator. We will search open source simulators and assemblers and any other kind of helpful documents.

